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SUBMISSION
As Australians we are blessed in having a full suite of human rights.  Rights of free speech,
 rights of association and so on.  Many of these come by our very existence and some by
 civil legislation.  However some natural rights are removed by that same civil legislation.

Surely our most basic right is the Right to Life.  I object to this proposed bill because it is
 intended to deny that very right to our unborn.  Science has shown that life commences at
 conception, as such the foetus has the right to develop and come into this world safely
 from that point.  Any intent or action to artificially hinder that process is a sin against
 God's law, and a crime against humanity.

While we each have a right to opinions and in some instances to take action accordingly,
 we must also accept that there are consequences.  What consequences will there be for
 those in authority who use or abuse that trust?  The unborn will not be forgotten, their
 voices will not be unheard and the action of  those who permitted their plight cannot and
 will never be justified.

John Power 
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